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The information contained in this message is legally privileged and confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you 

are hereby notified that use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this message is prohibited. If you have received this message in 

error, please notify us immediately. Thank you. 

He ture no nga korero katoa kei roto o tenei karere, no reira, kia tupato. Mehemea kaore matau kaua e mau. Me whakamohiotia atu ki to Tari, 

me te mea nana I tono mai. E Tika Hoki. 

 

Regional Public Health, Community Health Building, Hutt Hospital, Private Bag 31907, Lower Hutt 

Phone: 04 570 9002 Fax: 04 570 9211 Email: rph@huttvalleydhb.org.nz 

To: General Practices, Pharmacists, After-Hours Centres and Emergency Departments in the 

greater Wellington and Wairarapa regions 

From: Dr Jill McKenzie, Medical Officer of Health 

Date: 10 March 2017 

Title: Public Health Alert: Recall LeaderBrand Salad Products for Listeria 

Please distribute the following information to relevant staff in your organisation.  

If you would like to receive this by email please advise RPH of your email on rph@huttvalleydhb.org.nz. 

All public health alerts are available at www.rph.org.nz (health professionals – public health alerts) 
 

Recall Leaderbrand Salad Products for Listeria 

The Ministry of Health has asked us to distribute this information on a recall of Leaderbrand salad 

products that are potentially contaminated with Listeria monocytogenes. 

 A consumer level recall will be initiated shortly by LeaderBrand Produce Ltd in 

Gisborne. LeaderBrand Produce Ltd will be recalling specific batches of various brands 

(including Value brand, Pam’s Fresh Express brand, Fresh Plus brand, LeaderBrand brand 

and potentially others) and unbranded of freshcut salads due to the presence of Listeria 

spp.  

   

The affected branded products have been sold in both Foodstuffs and 

Progressive/Countdown supermarkets in New Zealand. Unlabelled products have been 

supplied to Subway, Pita Pit and My Food Bag.  

   

We have no reports of associated illness.  

Full details of the potentially affected products will be available at  

http://www.mpi.govt.nz/food-safety/food-safety-for-consumers/food-recalls/ 

Exposure to Listeria monocytogenes is a health risk for immunocompromised individuals including 

pregnant women (and their unborn babies) and the very young and old.  The incubation period 

http://www.mpi.govt.nz/food-safety/food-safety-for-consumers/food-recalls/
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can be from 3-70 days with an average of 3-4 weeks.  Please ensure that your at risk patients are 

aware of this recall and of any compatible illness in a person who has been exposed to the at risk 

batches. 

 

Further information on Listeriosis is available at: 

 http://www.health.govt.nz/your-health/conditions-and-treatments/diseases-and-illnesses/food-

and-water-borne-diseases/listeria  
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